
Varra Companies, Inc. 
 
 

8120 Gage Street     Frederick, Colorado   80516     Telephone (970) 353-8310   Fax (970) 353-4047 
 
Thursday May 31, 2012 
 
Peter Hays, EPS 
Colorado Office of Mined Land Reclamation 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, #215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Subject:  M-2010-049 – Request for a Continuance – Western Sugar Reclamation Land 
Development Project – Technical Revision. 
 
Dear Peter: 
 
Please accept this request to extend the review period an additional 30 days from the scheduled 
June 1, 2012 Decision Date, to provide additional time to reply to your correspondence of 
February 27, 2012.  Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Varra Companies, Inc. 
Brad Jones, P.E. 
Civil Engineer 
bjones@varracompanies.com 
 
cc. Garrett C. Varra, Vice-President Operations 

Varra Companies, Inc. 
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